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Journeying Together in Christ 

3 October 2024 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 

Our locality study in Year 6 is Brighton and we will be going to explore the city and see what it has to 

offer.   
 

On Friday 25 October the class will travel by train to Brighton with our staff members.  Please drop 

your child off at Littlehampton Train Station, Termimus Road, Littlehampton, BN17 5BS at 8.45am where 

Mr Langlois will meet your child.  They will be back at school by the end of the school day so they can be 

collected as normal from St Catherine’s.  We will keep you informed if arrangements need to change on 

the day due to the trains. 
 

Children should wear their full school uniform, including a waterproof coat and sensible shoes.  Your child 

will also need to bring a packed lunch and drinks for the day.  The children will not need any money with 

them. 
 

The cost of this trip is £3.25 for each child.  Please make a payment and complete the permission form 

by Friday 18 October 2024. 
 

In an attempt to go cashless we would prefer payments to be paid by bank transfer using the details 

below.  Alternatively you can make a contactless card payment in the school office. 

Bank: HSBC 

Sort Code: 40-28-23 

A/C No: 31435418 

Payment Reference: Name – Y6 Brighton 
 

We will need some additional adult helpers to ensure that the trip can take place.  Please indicate on the 

form if you are able to help on the day. 
 

If you have any questions about the trip please contact the school office. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Langlois 

Class Teacher 
 

Child’s Name: ____________________________   Date: _____________________ 
 

Please tick 

 I give permission for my child to visit Brighton on Friday 25 October 2024 and travel by train.   

 I confirm I will drop my child off at Littlehampton Train Station at 8:45am and collect from St 

Catherine’s at the end of the school day. 

 I confirm I will provide my child with a packed lunch for the day. 

 I am able to help on the day  

(please include name of the adult…………………………………………………………………………) 
If you are able to help, Mr Langlois will get back to you to confirm if you are needed, thank you. 

 

Parent Name: _____________________________   Signature: ____________________ 
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